
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Purpose of the Report 
 
In July 2022 the Health and Wellbeing Board held a development session to discuss the creation 
of a new Health and Wellbeing Strategy for the borough. Initial ideas on content of a strategy have 
now been collated based on the development session discussions, and can now be presented to 
the Board for discussion in terms of the proposed vision, ambition, principles, and priorities.  

 
 
 
Requirement from the Health and Wellbeing Board 
 
Board members are asked to:  
 

 Offer any feedback or comments on each component of the strategy 

 Discuss and agree on priorities to take forward  

 Discuss potential actions that should be taken as part of each priority area 

 Receive a draft strategy for sign off at the next Board meeting 
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